STURGEON RIVER PLAINS BISON STEWARDS

CREATING AN ENVIRONMENT WHERE CANADA'S ONLY HERD OF FREE RANGING PLAINS BISON STILL WITHIN HISTORIC RANGE CAN CO-EXIST WITH LOCAL LANDOWNERS IN A WAY THAT IS MUTUALLY BENEFICIAL

> 2014 Annual General Meeting May 8, 2014 7:30 PM Ladder Valley Hall

Presentations on the activities from the past year.

AGM to follow

Coffee & Donuts Will be Provided SRPBS Lifetime Memberships Available - \$25

CONFIRMED PRESENTERS INCLUDE: Sturgeon River Plains Bison Stewards, Prince Albert National Park and Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment!

FOR MORE INFORMATION, contact Gord Vaadeland at (306) 469-2356 or email vaadeland@xplornet.ca.

Visit our website at www.bisonstewards.ca or find us on Facebook or Twitter!





